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Newsletter

November 2020
Dear Parents/Carers

Covid-19

If your child or anyone in your household has any of the following symptoms they must stay at home and follow government guidance of isolating for 14 days.  
· High Temperature

· New or continuous cough

· Loss of taste or smell

If your child has a sibling in a bubble at school in which is self-isolating, the child must not accompany you to nursery to drop off your child as they should be at home.  

We would ask that you please inform staff if your child is unwell and you take them for a COVID test.  Your child will not be able to return to nursery until after 14 days or after a negative result.  

If you are unsure of whether your child has symptoms of Covid-19, you should arrange to get a test and with a negative result, they will be able to return to nursery.  If not, it would be 14 day isolation.  

Fees – In the event of your child not attending nursery either for the session or lunch due to Covid-19, fees will be waivered.  However, if your child is off sick or does not attend nursery for any other reason, fees are still payable.  Please can all fees be paid at the beginning of the week before your child attends nursery for that week.  Fees that are not paid will result in children not being able to attend their paid session and only their funded session.  
Updated Snack Policy

As per our policy we do not provide children with raw carrot, cooked sausage or grapes in the nursery, due to the risk of choking.  Please refrain from putting these foods in your child’s lunch box.  
Policies
We would encourage you to familiarise yourselves with the policies and these are available to look at in the nursery (please ask a member of staff).  A list of all our policies are detailed on the ‘Parent Board’ and these can also be accessed by looking on our website page ‘thelifenursery.co.uk’ under downloads.  
Nappy Changing and Spare Clothes

Please ensure you check your child’s bag and provide enough nappies, wipes and nappy bags.  We ask that before coming to nursery, children have had their nappies changed. Please also ensure your child has spare clothes in their bag (as our spare clothing is limited), as children have access to paint, water and other messy activities.  Please do not bring your child to nursery in their best clothes as the nursery will not be held responsible for any clothing which gets stained.  Spare nursery clothing is very limited as we do not always have clothing returned.  Please can you ensure you bring into nursery wellies for your child to wear outdoors (as outdoor play is accessible in all weathers).  
Jewellery

Please do not bring your child into nursery wearing necklaces and hooped ear-rings.  Children must wear stud ear-rings due to health and safety reasons.  Children will not be able to attend nursery wearing these.  
Polite Notice

When waiting outside for the session to start, we ask that you please social distance at the gate whilst dropping your child off or picking them up, following government guidelines.  Face coverings may be worn.  
Collection Times

We have noticed that a few of our children become upset when they see other children leaving the nursery early and this can be from 11am onwards and 2.30pm onwards.  This can be very unsettling for the child and also other children and distracts learning through play time.  We would ask if possible, that you collect your child at 11.30am or 3.15pm.  However, we are aware that some parents need to pick up early due to collecting siblings from another setting/school.  

New Member of Staff 

We would like to welcome Kirsty to our team.  Kirsty is a Level 3 Early Years Practitioner and is settling in well and getting to know the children.  Also, we are looking into recruiting an apprentice in the next few weeks and will keep you updated of this.  
The Life Centre – Food Pantry

The Life Centre’s new ‘Food Pantry’ is now stocked up and ready.  The opening times are Monday to Wednesday 10.00am – 2.00pm.  Fill a large shopping bag for £3 if you are able!!!!!  Also, there are limited pairs of winter snow boots and packs of pyjamas for a £1.  Please ensure you pay a visit soon to avoid any disappointment.  

Dates for your Diary
Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 11th December 2020.

Party Week – 14th December 2020 (party games, dressing up, visit from Santa from a distance).

Nursery Closes – Friday 18th December and will re-open on Tuesday 5th January 2021.   
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to Louise or your key person.  Alternatively you can contact through email:- louise@thelifenursery.co.uk or facebook messenger.  
Many thanks
Mrs Louise Gray
Nursery Manager
